Chicago Anti-Cruelty Society Unveils Renovated Headquarters
Linda Gottwald is the director of Pine Cone Farm Animal Shelter, a freelance journalist, and a former volunteer for the Chicago Anti-Cruelty Society. During her time with the organization, which is dedicated to the fight against animal cruelty, Linda Gottwald received the Albert Schweitzer Award for Community Service.

Recently, the Chicago Anti-Cruelty Society unveiled its newly renovated headquarters on West Grand Avenue, between Wells and LaSalle. The $3.6 million renovation doubled the size of the organization’s offices, giving it 7,500 square feet to house its operations. The new space features four large examination rooms and an extended surgical suite that can hold up to six operating tables. The organization’s veterinarians, whom visitors can watch from an observation area just outside the operating room, provide vaccinations, and spay and neuter both cats and dogs. The Anti-Cruelty Society also cares for homeless animals, places adoptable pets with new families, and educates the public on issues pertaining to animal health and safety.
